Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Covid Marshalls
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

What is the total number of individuals employed as Covid Marshalls since 1st March 2020?

Answer:
Leicester City Council has not employed any COVID Marshalls.  We utilised existing staff to support social distancing outside businesses etc.  

What was the average contract duration? 

N/A.

What is the total number of Covid Marshalls, currently employed?

N/A.

What is the total cost spent on Covid Marshalls since 1st March 2020?

N/A.

Note: Covid Marshall, or any job title your council may have used for staff or outside contractors hired to police/enforce Covid restrictions.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
